
 

 

Melbourne Water provides clean drinking water, treats sewage so 

we can recover and reuse our valued resources, works within our 

community to reduce flood risk, and keeps all 25,000km of 

Melbourne’s rivers, creeks and catchments healthy, today and for 

generations to come. 

OFFICIAL 31 March 2025 

Mordialloc Main        

Sewer Rehabilitation 
Night works from Sunday 13 April 2025 
 

Melbourne Water is committed to maintaining our world-class sewerage system in 

your local area. We are upgrading sections of the Mordialloc Main Sewer from Chute 

Street to Malcolm Road, along White Street, from Sunday 13 April to late 

September.  

What we’re doing 

We're preparing to upgrade the inside of the sewer pipe in your area. To minimise 

disruption, our crews will be working overnight using a "trenchless" technique that 

avoids digging up roads and keeps traffic flowing during the day.  

 

Access to the sewer will be through existing maintenance holes, which will become 

temporary overnight work zones. For safety, we will temporarily stop the sewer flow 

while we're working. Work areas will be returned to normal during the day to minimise 

any inconvenience. 

When to expect us 

Works commence in early April and are expected to be completed by late September. 

These works will be scheduled from 7pm to 5am, Sunday to Thursday when traffic 

and sewer flows are at their lowest. As we progress, we will keep you informed prior 

to works taking place directly outside your property.  

Dates and times are subject to change due to weather conditions and fluctuating 

sewer flows. 

What to expect (night time only) 

• Traffic management will be present to assist motorists, bike riders and 

pedestrians around our temporary work sites. Please allow extra time when 

travelling through the area. 

• Noise will be generated from the relining equipment. We will implement noise 

reducing methods, where possible, to minimise disruption to the community.  

• Bright lights will be used during night works. Where it is possible, lights will be 

directed away from neighbouring properties. 
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• Some odour will be present when opening and accessing the maintenance 

holes. While working close to your property, we recommend closing your doors 

and windows. Although this odour may be noticeable at times, it is harmless and 

will disappear once the works are complete. 

• Flow management will be set up at nearby maintenance holes to assist with 

works. This may include the use of a sucker truck to reduce sewage flows. 

 

We understand that these works can be disruptive, and we appreciate your patience 

while these essential works are carried out. 

 

There will be no interruption to your water or sewerage services during our works. If you 

experience any issues, please contact South East Water on 13 18 15. 

Location of works 

 

 

Keep up to date with what’s happening 

For more information about this project  
or our other activities please call on  

1800 635 817 on or email 

Mordiallocmain.Project@melbournewater.com.au 

For an interpreter, please call the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 

(TIS National) on 13 14 50  

Like us 
facebook.com/melbournewater 

Follow us 
@MelbourneWater 

Visit us 
www.melbournewater.com.au 

http://www.melbournewater.com/

